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The fact that we're even talking about this is ridiculous.  No parent should ever be 

invited to leave their infant child. We would be enabling a crime. This, in my mind, 

is irresponsible and immoral to vote for such a thing and unsympathetic to a child. I 

oppose this bill.  Let's find a way for a despondent mother to get help and maybe give 

up her child for adoption but through the proper channels. 


